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(Yes they’ve got me back working already..maternity pay on the PTFA is rubbish!) 
 
Pancake flip 
 
Our pancake flip took place before half term where the PTFA team 
encouraged over 200 eager flippers along with our fabulous volunteers. The 
children and adults truly got into the spirit of Shrove Tuesday with some 
enthusiastic pan twists and pancake tosses! Thank you to the fabulous 
helpers who helped to organise the chaos and the teachers who tamed the 
crazy kids and, finally, to all who sponsored this exciting and well attended 
event. We have been able to bank over £400 to go towards the Upper School playground 
developments! 
 
Quiz Night – Friday 16th March 
 
Our team are getting organised for another great social night. An evening of quiz, chat and nibbles 

along with a great bar of quality wines, beers and soft drinks. 

After the excitement of last March, can a parents’ team retain the trophy or will the teachers regain 
control?! 

The PTFA Quiz Night will be on Friday 16th March starting at 7.00 pm. This is always a 
hugely popular event with parents and staff alike.  Tickets cost £2 each or £10 for a team. 
This is a great event, with lots of fun, where teams are invited to pit their wits against each 
other for rounds of trivia, music, sport and more. Teams can be made of up to 6 members. 
The key organiser is Coco Swanson, who always makes sure the evening is one to 
remember in the school calendar. Which team are the brainiest?  Who'll have to see the 
Head Teacher after school?  Beer, wine, soft drinks and snacks will be available from the 
very reasonably-priced, well-stocked bar. Come along and have a fantastic night.  Places 
are limited so please sign up by using our PTFA events page or pop cash in an envelope 
with your team name on at the school office. https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/shorehambeachsupportersgroup/  
 
PTFA Easter film Night - Tuesday 27th March 
 
 

Our Christmas film night was very well attended and well 
received so we would like to run another one this Easter. 
Tickets are available on our PTFA events page only (link as 
above). We will be showing ‘HOP’ straight after school in 
the main hall, for the children to enjoy with their friends 
while tucking into a snack and a drink! The children can 
bring along a cosy onesie to change into and will be taken 
directly to the ‘cinema screen’ by their teachers, and should 
be collected at 5.15pm from their classrooms.  The cost is 

£5.00 per child and tickets must be purchased in advance online. In order to run our film 
night at full capacity, we will need a minimum of 15 adult supervisors.  If you are able to 
volunteer, please fill in the relevant section on the booking form. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Anneka, Alison, Gemma, Simon, Julie x 


